From: Sean Congdon

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Monday, January 8, 2018 11:11:21 PM

Dear Commissioners,

| am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. | am a family physician who
works with people of all ages. The affect of pollution on human health is well documented. Please ask PSE to
close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.

Sincerely,
Sean Congdon

11622 2nd Avenue NW
Seattle, WA 98177

206.595.0144
Note | was also a 22 yr PSE rate payer
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